
 

Holiday Homework 

 
After the half term break, we launch a new mini topic about 

“People who help us”. 

 

We would love the children to make something to share, on 

their “Show and tell” day with this theme in mind.  

Remember that “Show and tell” will start the second week 

back (Monday 11th November) as it is the first full week.  

Children should bring their project into school on their 

day. (Monday 11th  – red group, Tuesday 12th - blue group, 

Wednesday 13th – green group, Thursday 14th – orange 

group, Friday 15th – yellow group) 

 

Below are a few suggestions: 

 Make a puppet or a prop. 

 Design and label an emergency vehicle.  

 Make an emergency vehicle. 

 Create a model police station or hospital. 

 Create a poster to show who helps us. 

 Design a fact file to give information. 

  Make a collaged scene or painting. 

 

We will then display the projects in the classroom for 

the children to enjoy. 

 
Have fun! 

 Mrs Rogers, Mrs Bailey and Mrs Thompson,  

 


